
 

 

Newsletter 
Week beginning: 4th September 2023 

 

Welcome back! We hope you’ve all had a great summer break! Here’s what the Famous Fives 
are learning about over the next two weeks: 
 
In English, we will be starting a new topic on mystery stories. We will be learning how to 
engage the reader and build tension in our writing, as well as building up description using 
expanded noun phrases and adverbials of place. 
 

In Maths, we will be focusing on place value and learning to compare and order numbers up to 
1 million. 
 

In Science we will be looking at properties of materials. 
 

In P.E., we will be learning key skills related to invasion games. 
 

In R.E., we will be reflecting on what it means for God to be holy and loving. 
 

In History, we will be learning about Queen Elizabeth I and her family. 
 

In Art, we will be designing our own Tudor purses and learning about stitching. 
 

In PSHE, we will be creating a class charter.  
 

Notices 
 

Reading or MyMaths homework (alternate weeks) will be sent out on Thursdays and should be 
completed by the following Wednesday. Please also encourage your child to read at least three 
times during the week. 
 
A reminder that P.E. is on Mondays and Fridays. Children will need to bring a P.E. kit to school 
on these days. 
 
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us. 
 

Many thanks, 
 

Mr A. Townsend & Miss C. Bennison 


